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The following suggestion, made by Ray Jensen, Dep. 
Director of Training in Melbourne, in a dispatch to LRH, 
is of interest to all Dept. Heads and staff members: 

Something very interesting I have noticed in the Academy 
over the last few weeks is that since recording the total 
receipts each week the Academy income has increased tre-
mendously. This has made me much more aware of my post and 
the amount of cause I am over it. This ties in very much 
with the statement that if everybody did exactly their job 
as laid out in Policy and FAT write-ups, the HASI would 
always have at least a par unit. On my own observation of 
the Academy and 2 Way Comming with other departments 
have found that once they stopped recording what they 
achieve each week the achievements drop off. When you start 
recording each week the achievements come up. My suggestion 
is that the Department Head mock up some questions regarding 
what each member of his department should be ACHIEVING, 
taking these questions from the HAT write-up of the terminal 
and Bulletins. The Department Head would then check these 
questions with the terminal each week. In this way the 
terminal would become more aware of, responsible for and 
cause over his poet, which is what we want. 
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